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WLS Greytown Town Centre 

29 April 2014 

Key issues from meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Wairarapa have been recruiting – two permanent 

part-time library assistant roles for Martinborough and 

Greytown and restocking the supply of casual staff. 

Expecting a visit from TePuna staff for update on 

interloans and services. 

Briefing for new Martinborough Library in proposed Town 

Hall is now required.  Suggested that some of the funds 

raised from a proposed library book sale could go to the 

Town Hall fund. 

Helen to confirm participation in Fundview subscription.  

Carterton propose to purchase an online service to 

provide basic training in software packages, apps and 

devices. 

 

 

Speakers 

 

 

 

 

Ewan Hyde spoke to his paper on The Association of 

Public Library Managers – Strategic Meeting 7 & 8 April in 

Wellington. 

Specific item/s for 

Council consideration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Statistics – Library measure in AP’s need to be addressed 

and an Officer’s Submission is to go into Annual Plan. 

Closer Relationships with Other Libraries – a draft paper 

from Ewan and Helen to come to next meeting. 

Regular meetings of all WLS staff be reinstated – Helen 

and Ewan to prepare paper for Council consideration. 

“That committee members recommend to their 

respective Councils, that the quarterly meeting of 

all WLS be reinstated; libraries to have a slightly 

later opening time on meeting days to 

accommodate this.”  Moved R Carter/L Hay 

General 

 

 

 

Next Meeting  

 

Tuesday 17 June 2014 at CEC. 

 


